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Please do not allow this blatant attempt to undermine accessability and inclusivity of 

the Oregon electorate. As a 60 year old Oregoinan, I have recently begun to 

understand how difficult it is for those with physical limitations to stand in line for 

several minutes, and especially several hours. Physical conditions are not limited to 

our older populations. There are many younger citizens unable to stand in line. 

Parents with young children will find voting in person voting a hardship as well. VBM 

has been proven to be a safe and secure system. Keep VBM as accessability for ALL 

Oregonians! 


